
Augusta Court 
Apartments 

September Events 

Wine Down !

Pop In for Popcorn!

The Latest Resident News and Events 

SEPTEMBER 2021

Thursday, September 9
10 am - 6 pm

 Friday, September 24th
5 pm- 8 pm

Join us for a Wine tasting with
Charcuterie Boards Social Mixer!
ID is required for this event and

juice will be provided for our
residents whom are underage or

simply do not drink. 

Community News

 In an effort to preserve our precious planet, we will no longer be
sending paper notices throughout the community. Moving forward,

we will be communicating with you through email. If you are not
signed up to receive notices virtually, now is the time to do so. If you
need assistance with the portal and setting up your account to receive
notices via email, please stop by and a team member will be happy to

assist you. 

Going Paperless

Our upper level parking is for residents who have vehicles that do
NOT meet the height clearance to park in our parking garage. These

residents have been issued permits to park on the upper level.
Vehicles parking in the reserved areas will be towed at the owner's

expense. 

Upper Level Parking

All eyes are on the gulf as we hit the peak of hurricane season. We
are monitoring the activity in the Gulf very closely and will provide

you updates accordingly. We are advising our residents to make
plans now in the event that one of the storms makes a turn towards
the Houston Area. Remember: Chance favors the Prepared Mind. 

Storm in the Gulf?

SEPTEMBER SAVINGS!
 Fall in love with these September Savings! 

For the month of September, we are offering REDUCED rates on
Storage Units and Reserved Parking. 

From now until September 30th reserve a Storage Unit for $20 per
month (a savings of $10 per month), or a Parking Space for $25 per

month (a savings of $10 per month)!!
If you sign up for both a Storage unit and a Parking Space during

September, receive $15 off both for a total savings of $30/month - a 45%
plus savings!!

These deals won't last long, so cash in on these offers today!



JAWS-OME 
Movie Night

Recap!
Were you able to make it to our

 JAW-SOME Pool Party in July? We

had an amazing time getting to know

everyone who was able to attend. BIG  

shout out to our amazing grill masters

as well!

 

 We hope to see you all at our Wine

and Charcuterie Night on September

24!

Meet the Team!
Each month, we would like to spotlight one

member of the Augusta Court Team! 

 

Introducing Amber Johnson, your Community

Manager! 

 

Amber has been at Augusta Court since June 2021.

She loves to travel- especially to Florida's gorgeous

beaches.

Her favorite color is Teal.

Amber's Birthday is coming up on September 10, so

let's be sure to wish her a very Happy Birthday!


